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Hello Danes in Oregon & SW Washington,

You have all heard about our beautiful meeting room, “Danebo”, but most of you

have not yet seen the great changes that have taken place lately.

Below are some details.

We still need to hang some nice pictures and to do a few other things, but we

have come a very long way, thanks to the hard working people mentioned below.

 Mange tak!!!

— Bodil Muller

 

FURNITURE:  We have six tables, each

seating eight, with lovely new

tablecloths and high quality chairs.

Hanne Wagner found the chairs at an

excellent price and moved them

many miles to Danebo.  Hans Steuch

repaired the broken table hinges.

 

 

 

 
 



TV & BOOKS:  We have a nice new TV

for presentations and movies. Pretty

high tech. The office corner will be

useful. Our book collection, shown

above, is underway. More donations

will be appreciated, of course.

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONVERSATION AREA: We are quite

pleased with our comfortable chairs

and couch. A good place to talk and

to read our books.

Cozy!

 
 

KITCHEN EQUIPMENT:  We have a new

dishwasher, a refrigerator,  and

cupboards.  Nils Jensen and Hanne

Wagner did the shopping. The

installation was done by Nils Jensen,

Peter Blyt, and Hans Steuch. Imagine

the events we can have at Danebo

now!

 

 

 

 

 

 

STORAGE:  Our storage problem was

solved ingeniously. Several

bookcases filled with Danish books

form a wall. Behind it is a perfect

area that holds the NWDA belongings

donated by members over the years

and the items used by the

“Himmelbjerget” camp and their

fundraisers.  

 
 

P.S.: The storage area was a lot of work. Mange tak to everyone who helped, and

especially Hanne Wagner, Kaja Voldbæk, Maren Williams, Cassy Johnson, Sophia

Miller, Kaily Malynowski, and Dina Ross.  What women power!  The only males

involved were Maren’s and Cassy’s young boys!



 
 

SPACE: We are grateful

to have enough room

for our activities and

events. Already we

have filled it with

happy Danes. Nils

Jensen made renting

this wonderful new

space possible.
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